
(viii)Mr A Baxter 
 
To the Leader of the Council 

 

‘How many non-disclosure agreements have been entered into with staff recruitment 
agencies in each of the last five financial years and what is the total contract value 
relating to those agreements?’ 
 
A confidential briefing on the policy and procedures around the Employment Release 
Scheme will be considered at the Resources Sub Committee meeting on 26 November.  

 


